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MEMORANDUM FOR: Docket File 40-8745

THRU: Hubert J. Miller, Section Leader
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

FROM: Jack E. Rothfleisch
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

SUBJECT: RECORD OF TELEPHONE CONVERSATION WITH ED FRANCIS,
DISTRICT III ENGINEER ON AUGUST 15, 1980

s

At H. J. Miller's request, on August lE,1980, I telephoned and spoke
with Ed Francis, WYDEQ-LQD District III Engineer, regarding his August 4,
1980, letter concerning the planned approval of the Ogle Petroleum, Inc.,'

State Mining Permit by the Department of Environmental Quality - Land
Quality Division. I reported that NRC had no objection to the proposed
letter of approval or contents of the Permit to Mine. During the course
of the conversation, I' indicated to Mr. Francis that NRC was considering
requesting OPI to install two deep monitoring wells in the sand stringers
below the ore zone in Mine Unit 1.
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ck E. Rothficisch

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch*

Division of Waste Management
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